Dear Girls Cross Country Families:

As our Cross Country season begins we need your support. Your support enables Peninsula
Cross Country to continue to maintain a successful program and also enables the Peninsula
Athletic Booster Club to provide a full-time trainer, maintain a training room and supplies,
purchase uniforms and equipment, and maintain athletic facilities.

GIRLS CROSS COUNTRY DONATIONS:

1. Team Donation - minimum suggested donation $100
(check to PVPHS GXC Jogathon)
Each family’s donation will be recognized in the end of the year banquet program.

Varsity Sponsor: $150
JV Sponsor: $125
Freshmen Sponsor: $100
Novice Sponsor: $75

NOTE: we are using these sponsor names instead of traditional gold, silver, etc as a play
on words... they do not coincide with your girl's placement on the team!!!

The team donation helps to fund the cross country program in the following ways; team
banquet, end of year banquet program, end of season awards, photo display board for
the Athletic Booster Club’s Black & Gold Affaire and Eighth Grade Open House, race
entry fees, race entry fees for non-league meets and also team sweats, uniforms, and
equipment.

2. Coaches’ Gifts & Black & Gold Donation - $35
(check to PVPHS GXC Jogathon)

**Please make 2 separate checks and indicate the donation category in the memo
section.



ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB DONATIONS:

1. PVPHS Athletic Booster Club — Panther Cards (3 cards) - $50
(check to PVPHS Athletic Booster Club)

2. PVPHS Athletic Booster Club — Membership begins at $150
(check to PVPHS Athletic Booster Club)

Cross Country athletes are requested to purchase/sell 3 cards. These cards enable the
user to take advantage of discounts from local retailers all over the hill and surrounding
communities. Membership in the Athletic Booster Club is also highly encouraged and
begins at $150. Please make 2 separate checks with athlete name and the title of the

donation (membership or panther cards) in the memo section.

*Please note that the participation donation of $325 paid to PVPUSD pays for your athlete’s bus
transportation to and from Bay League and Invitational meets.

Please bring donations to the Parent Meeting in an envelope with the athlete’s name.

Thank you in advance to all of the families who contribute to this great program.



